
Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Telecommunications Access System Act of I 991 (Docket No. I 70039-TP) 
The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION invites all qualified bidders to submit proposals for 

consideration in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the Request for Proposals for relay service, 

beginning in March 2018, for the deaf, hard of hearing, deaf/blind or speech impaired in compliance with the Florida 

Telecommunications Access System Act of 1991. Proposals shall be submitted to Curtis Williams, c/o Ms. Carlotta 

S. Stauffer, Director, Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. Proposals shall be accepted until3:00 p.m. (EDT), Friday, June 16, 2017. 

To obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals, please visit the Vendor Bid System at 

http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs www.main menu or the agency website at http://www.floridapsc.com in 

Docket No. 170039-TP. Any clarifications that occur to the Request for Proposals will be placed in the Docket file. 
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